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As was announced last week, Bishop 
Malooly has appointed a new pastor 
for St. Christopher Parish ï Fr. John 
Gabage. While I would have liked to 
remain if that was the decision, I 
think that Fr. Gabage will be a great 

fit for the parish. Following the death of Fr. Paul 
Campbell, he was a great help and support to the 
staff. As dean (the bishopôs representative to an area 
of the diocese), he stepped in and helped keep things 
going. He also was a big help to me and gave me very 
helpful insights into the dynamics and issues here. I 
am sure that he will lead the parish into the future and 
help everyone become more and more a part of this 
parish family. As we prepare to welcome him, please 
pray for him and ask God to give him the grace he 
needs to be a good shepherd.  
I also ask for a remembrance in your prayers as I pre-
pare to assume my new position as pastor of Our La-
dy of Lourdes in Seaford. I am already somewhat fa-
miliar with the parish, having lived in Seaford for 5 
years when I was ministering to the migrant farm-
worker community for the diocese some 25 years 
ago. The parish is about 1/3 Spanish-speaking, so I 
need to really practice my Spanish, since I have not 
used it in more than 6 years. I also was living in Italy 
for 2 years and, since the 2 languages are so similar, I 
had to make a conscious effort to rid my mind of the 
Spanish in order to perfect my Italian. God certainly 
will need to help me as I try to recoup the lost lan-
guage! They are also preparing to build a new Parish 
Office Center, so I am sure that will occupy a lot of 
my time as well. In any case, the next month will be a 
time of transition for all of us, and I pray that God 
will fill us with His grace during this time.  

 
VOLUNTEER OF THE WEEK ï 
JACKSON DAVIS 
Since our parish has so many young 
members, it is natural that they are in-
spired to become involved in parish life. 
Jackson is a good example of this. You 
will find him most Sundays serving as an 

usher, and he takes this seriously. Always welcoming, he 
efficiently goes about his ministry, insuring that our litur-
gies are celebrated reverently and comfortably by all. As a 
recent high school graduate, he is beginning a new chapter 
of his life, and I am confident that the foundation he has 
built here will insure his success in life. Congratulations 
and thank you for your ministry, Jackson. You are a great 
example to other youth! 
 
Have a great week and Happy Easter, everyone. May God 
bless you and your loved ones! 

 Father Giuliano  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Registration is now available on the Parish 

Website for the 2019 -2020 Religious Ed School 

year. There are several new changes this year 

so please make sure to read carefully the 

registration instructions. Classes are filled on a 

first come basis and all classes will be limited 

to 15 students - no exceptions.  All Sacramen-

tal Prep is separate and distinct from regular 

Religious Education and requires additional 

registration information, a separate calendar, 

and Sacramental Prep fees.   If you have any 

questions please do not hesitate to contact 

Katie Sukley.  

 

We hope you all enjoy your summer & God 

Bless! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Last call for VBS Registration  
 

Sign ups will close on Monday, June 3. Donõt 

miss out on the fun!  

TO OUR SUMMER VISITORS 
For those who habitually visit us 
during the summer, we are sorry to 
have to inform you that Fr. Paul 
Campbell, who was pastor here 
since 2015, suffered a stroke and 

died on February 3. He was with us for too short a time, 
and his loss is deeply felt. Please pray for him, his fami-
ly and all of us as we continue to deal with this tragic 
situation. Thank you. 



THE ASCENSION OF THE LORD  

 

 

We would like to thank 
Chesapeake Real Estate Associates, LLC 

 for sponsoring an ad in our weekly bulletin 

MONDAY   JUNE 3 
7:15 a.m.  Betty Thomas+ 
8:30 a.m.  Presiderõs Intentions 
TUESDAY  JUNE 4 
7:15 a.m.  Barbara Griffin+ 
8:30 a.m.  Robert & Aileen Rorabaugh+ 
WEDNESDAY JUNE 5 
7:15 a.m.  Thomas Magnani+  

8:30 a.m.  Donna DeFazio+ 
THURSDAY  JUNE 6 
7:15 a.m.  George Zaruba+ 
8:30 a.m.  James Robinson Maize+ 
SATURDAY  JUNE 8 
500 p.m.  Jack Pollock+ 
SUNDAY  JUNE 9 
7:00 a.m.  Bernard Baranosky+ 
9:00 a.m.  Parishioners of St. Christopher 
11:15 a.m.  Kate Whitfield+ 

1$ #(-&2ɯ%.1ɯ-$73ɯ6$$*ȯ 

 

1ÌÈËÐÕÎɯƕɯɯɯɯ "32ɯƖȯƕ-ƕƕ 

 

1ÌÈËÐÕÎɯƖɯɯɯɯƕɯ".1ɯƕƖȯƗ!-ƛȮɯƕƖ-ƕƗ 

 

   &ÖÚ×ÌÓ ɯɯɯ)-ɯƖƔȯƕƝ-ƖƗ 

Outreach 
Why do we have the St. Chris-
topherôs Food Bank and OUT-
REACH Office?  People ñin needò 
should look to the parishioners of 
St. Christopherôs Catholic Church 
as followers of Christ.  Anyone 
who asks for food from our Food 

Bank is never turned away.   
In April 2019, we gave out over 40 Food Bags...and 
throughout 2018 we gave away over 500 Food Bags 
in addition to over 800 Bags of food to the Backpack 
Kids!!!  We never turn anyone away without 
food!  You can help us in this effort by donating one 
can of canned chicken or tuna. 

 
 
 
 

 
 

The Knights of Columbus  
 
The Knights of Columbus is an organi-
zation of Catholic men dedicated to the 
Church and the Community. 
 
DID YOU KNOW....Our Knights Council 

7941 is looking for new members who are 18 years of age 
or older, practicing Catholic, in union with the Holy See 
and who want to help us support St Christopher's Par-
ish,the Families and youth of the parish and 
the community in which we live. 
  
Contact Mike McQuillan, MCQ521@aol.com301-655-
8897.  
 
  

  
The Ladies Auxiliary of the Knights of Co-
lumbus meet the fourth Tuesday of each 
month at 7:00 pm in the Hall.   
  
For more information, contact Mary Schmitt 
at (410) 604-1707. 

May 26, 2019 Collection 
 
Offertory: $6,427.35 
 

We thank you for your 

generosity! 

H˛n˛ʞ ˁɯʍ Faˁɯˏrʟ 
˔ʘ y˛ˤʞ ˗iɭʍ  ˦iˁʑ 
ʆ N˛ʁˏnʆ ᴗ Masɽ-
eʟ ɧe˒˔n˚˔nʐ ˛ʘ 
FaˁɯˏʞÙʟ Dˉʦ. 
Cˉrdʟ ˉɼʍ ˉvˉʳlʨ-
ʪɳʍ ˔ʘ ˁɯʍ Gaˁɯˏˠ-

˔nʐ Spaɨʍ ᴗ ˁɯʍ C˓ˤrʫʑ. 

http://usccb.org/bible/readings/bible/acts/14:21


ST. CHRISTOPHER PARISH  CHESTER, MARYLAND        JUNE 2, 2019 

 

 


